
Middlefield Community Primary School 

Alderwood Avenue 

Speke 

October 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

E-Safety is an important part of keeping children safe at Middlefield and so it is taught to 

pupils at a suitable age, in a way which explains and demonstrates how to stay safe and 

behave appropriately online. We can only be successful in keeping children safe online if we 

work with you. Your help is needed to reinforce the lessons about how they can keep 

themselves safe and behave appropriately online. It is important that we are all vigilant 

when children are using the internet and act to ensure they are protected from people who 

may pose a risk to them. Children can accidently or deliberately be exposed to illegal, 

unwanted or unpleasant content, comments or activity and there are steps we can all do to 

minimise the risk.  

Please check the ‘Stay Safe’ section found in the ‘Children’s Area’ on our school website. 

This page shows the SMART rules that we follow in school and also has a link to the NSPCC 

‘Share Aware’ site. 

Please be kind enough to discuss the attached rules with your child and return the pro 

forma slip below as soon as possible. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr D. Potter 

Headteacher 

 

 

Middlefield Community Primary School 

Responsible use of the Internet 

Name of the Pupil……………………………………………………………………………….. 

I agree to observe the school rules when using the Internet. 

Signed…………………………………………                             Date……………………………… 

 

 

Name of Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………………………… 

I have discussed the school internet rules with my child and will support the school in enforcing them. 

Signed……………………………………………….                   Date…………………….. 


